
 
 
 

Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime and 
Commissioner of Metropolitan Police 

Meeting, 24 January 2019 
 
 
 
 
Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime  
Cressida Dick - Commissioner 
 
Supported by:  
Rebecca Lawrence – Chief Executive Officer, MOPAC 
Siobhan Peters – Chief Finance Officer, MOPAC  
Steve House – Deputy Commissioner 
Commander Richard Smith – Head of Profession for Safeguarding, MPS  
 
 
1 Violence Against Women and Girls 

There was a discussion of the Met’s work addressing violence against women and girls, 
with a particular focus on domestic abuse and homicides, the implementation of the 
recommendations from Dame Elish Angiolini’s report on investigation and prosecution 
of rape in London, and the concept of a domestic abuse register. 
 

2 National Police Air Service 
The Commissioner briefed the Deputy Mayor on the current model for the centralised 
provision of air support to all the forces in England and Wales and its operation in 
London. 
 

3 Emergency Services Network 
The Commissioner updated the Deputy Mayor on the recent discussion at the Chief 
Constables Council meeting on the Home Office’s programme for replacing Airwave 
with an Emergency Services Network. 
 

4 HMICFRS Custody Inspection 
There was a discussion of the recently published report of the HM Inspectorate of 
Prisons and HM Inspectorate of Constabulary and Fire & Rescue Services into the Met’s 
custody suits.  
 

5 Countering Violent Extremism 
The Deputy Mayor provided an update on the next steps for the Mayor’s Countering 
Violent Extremism Programme. 
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